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[Notice from DENR BMB || Exit Presentation on June 13, 2022] PASA for proposed
MPAs in the Kalayaan Island Group - Pag-asa Islands PLS and Eastern Kalayaan
PLS

1 message

BMB Cmd <cmd@bmb.gov.ph> Tue, Jun 7, 2022 at 1:33 PM
To: red_rdb@yahoo.com.ph, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ARDTS MIMAROPA
<ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>, lormelynclaudio@yahoo.com, maricelsawit@yahoo.com, MIMAROPA - CDD
<cddmimaropa@gmail.com>

Cc: Armida Andres <armida.andres@bmb.gov.ph>, Desiree Eve Maafno <desireeeve.maano@bmb.gov.ph>, Lea Avilla
<lea.avila@bmb.gov.ph>, Abhay Charan <josephabhay30@gmail.com>, Joaquin Silvestre <joaqui.silvestre@gmail.com>,
Paula De Castro <pauladecastro05@gmail.com>, Cierra Mortega <cierramortega@gmail.com>, BMB Cmd
<cmd@bmb.gov.ph>, Irish Mikee Wigwigan <irishmikeewigwigan@gmail.com>

Dear RED Claudio, ARD Landrito, and DENR IVB Officials:
Good afternoon!

This is with reference to the Letter of the Deputy Executive Secretary for General Administration (Office of the President)
Mcijill Bryant T. Fernandez for Acting Secretary Jim Sampulna, following up on various documents pertaining to the
proposal to declare NIPAS MPAs in the Kalayaan Island Group, namely:

1. Pag-asa Islands Protected Landscape and Seascape (PIPLS)

2. Eastern Kalayaan Protected Landscape and Seascape (EKPLS)

Foregoing considered, the PASA is expected to be completed with the PENRO Palawan and PCSDS this coming June 8-
11, 2022.

With this, may we respectfully request for an audience with your good Office this coming June 13, 2022, 2:00PM
onwards, for an Exit Presentation and possible completion of the PASA Forms for both the PIPLS and EKPLS.

For any queries or further coordination, please do not hesitate to contact me by replying to this email thread, or via
mobile at 0917 561 8106.

Hoping for your kind consideration.
Thank you very much!

Respectfully,

Joaquin Silvestre, Assistant Project Coordinator

Coastal and Marine Division

Biodiversity Management Bureau

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center, North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 1101
Telephone No: 632 925-8948 | 632 924 6031 loc 207
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